
This half term, Orange Class has continued their learning of 
‘Ancient Greece’, but beyond all of our fantastic learning      

opportunities, we have also enjoyed plenty more wonderful 
and exciting moments.  

We started this half– term with our swimming lesson sessions, as part of the PE 
curriculum. Attending lessons at the Hudson Centre in Wisbech, every week, to 
improve our swimming skills and confidence in the water. We also thoroughly 
enjoyed engaging in our first ‘Woodland’ session in the forest, where we were 
clearing all the overgrown areas alongside Year 6. We discovered various crea-
tures, got our hands dirty and discovered lots of information about sustainabil-
ity and nature. Mrs Riley got so carried away she ended up chopping down a 
‘HUGE’ branch, which we were able to chop into logs for our den building. We 
applied our knowledge of sustainability to contribute to a recycling workshop, 
exploring how we can better protect our planet. 

To pay tribute to memorial day, Orange Class visited Outwell St Clements 
Church, where we recited to famous  poem ‘In Flanders Fields’ by  John 

McCrae and held a two minute silence.  

We also learnt about Anti-Bullying week, applying our school policy of RID to 
create inspirational acrostic poems, to promote the eradication of bullying. To 

enhance our understanding of different cultures and religions across the 
world, we participated in a Hindu Diwali dance workshop, depicting through 

movement the story of Rama and Sita. 

Finally, besides all the excitement and creative artistic opportunities building 
up to Christmas, we also took part in History curriculum day; celebrating 100 

years of Walt Disney. We created flip cartoons, wrote an information text all 
about Walt Disney and his amazing contributions.  

 


